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Our current vote by mail system is the gold standard for efficiency, ease of use and 

security.  There is no valid reason to change.  This proposal for in-person voting, with 

machines of unknown origin, ownership and security, will only serve to disenfranchise 

Oregon citizens by creating long lines to vote at limited precincts, with excessive 

identification requirements.  Our current process is excellent and should remain. 


